
September 15, 2011 
 
 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Thursday, 
September 15, 2011, at 6:00 p.m. in the Town Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New 
York. 
 
Members Present:  Jolene M. Jeffe   Supervisor 
    Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 
    James J. Bach   Councilman 
    James F. Collins  Councilman 
    Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman 
 
Others Present:  David Gunner   Highway Superintendent 
    Timothy Bailey  CATV committee   
  
 
 Supervisor Jeffe opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  The Town Board met for the purpose 
of reviewing a draft of the 2012 Tentative Budget.   
  
 Supervisor Jeffe noted that Drescher and Malecki LLP, auditors for the Town, prepared a 
draft of the tentative budget based on figures supplied by the Town.  Tonight the Board will be 
reviewing the 2012 Budget proposal, except for special districts.  This proposed budget includes 
a 2.5 percent increase in pay rates.  The Supervisor stated she had met with Jeff Smith, 
Municipal Solutions, and he identified four (4) water districts that could possibly be paid down 
with fund balance. 
 
 The Board reviewed each budget line, making several changes. 
  
 The Board adjourned at approximately 8:30 p.m. 
 
 
Martha L. Librock 
Town Clerk 
  
 
 


